
  
 
 
 

      
 

  
           
April 10, 2020 
 
Addendum 1 
ITB # 20-14-207721 
150.47 Culvert Replacement 
 
Addendum number 1 is issued postponing the ITB in its entirety until a later date. 
 
    
 
 
Clarifications:   
 
Due to the current conditions affecting the workplace we will be unable to compete the project in the 
original time frame requested.  As of now the work will be scheduled to begin after fall passenger 
season approximately September 30. 
 
A new ITB package will be issued the first week of June to include many questions that have been 
received. Additionally, a site visit will be planned for mid -June. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Greg Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99501.  

  


